
Elise Spaulding
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LD 584
I am writing to you as a small Veteran owned and operated farm to let you know we 
are in support of LD 584: An Act to Make the Director of the Office of Cannabis 
Policy an Appointed Position, Subject to Confirmation by the Legislature. This would
be in the best interest for our patients and cultivators. 
I hope that this paves the road for a year of shared decision making with the best 
interest of our patients at heart. 


